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From: Lubozynski, Tom
To: "Michael Kaiser"; cbrowne@geosyntec.com; 
cc: Cheryan, George; cbrowne@geosyntec.com; 


Lubozynski, Tom; 
Subject: RE: JED Lateral Expansion Application - 14-day Notifications
Date: Tuesday, March 01, 2011 4:53:03 PM


TO:  Mike Kaiser
 
No, the Central District does not anticipate providing the wording for the public 
notice.  You should draft the notice yourself.  On page 7 of the 2/17/2011 
submittal Section 2.4 states you would be publishing the public notice.  If you 
would like us to approve your wording of the public notice, send it to George 
Cheryan and myself for review.
 
Tom
 
F. Thomas Lubozynski, P.E.
Waste Program Administrator
407-893-3327 
 
 
 
The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a 
customer. DEP Secretary Herschel T. Vinyard Jr. is committed to continuously 
assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you. Please 
take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply 
click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for 
completing the survey.
From: Michael Kaiser [mailto:mkaiser@wasteservicesinc.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2011 1:08 PM 
To: Lubozynski, Tom 
Cc: Cheryan, George; cbrowne@geosyntec.com 
Subject: JED Lateral Expansion Application - 14-day Notifications
 
Mr. Lubozynski:
 
Is the Central District going to provide the 14-day notification document that we 
are required to publish in the local newspaper for JED’s lateral expansion. I only 
have a few days to get it published to meet the 14-day deadline. The Orlando 
Sentinel typically takes a few days to prep and run the ad. Please let me know 
whether I should come up with something on my end.
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Thanks,
 
Mike Kaiser
Waste Services, Inc.
1099 Miller Drive
Altamonte Springs, Florida 32701
(904) 673-0446 [Cell]
mkaiser@wsii.us
 
 


CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information transmitted in this email is 
intended for the addressee and may contain confidential information of 
Waste Services Inc. or its affiliated corporations. Any unauthorized review, 
distribution or use or the taking of any action in reliance on the information 
contained in this email or any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this message in error, please delete or destroy it, all attachments and 
any copies, and notify the sender.
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